i

SQﬂJJAQE e /-\/C o jx 1

March 22, 1946

Picher, Oklahoma
Dear Doctor Ritters ‘ 7
i have your letter of March 12th relative %o S. 191,
Mbmunwpemmmmﬂmm The hearings
thwmmm«mhwwmbm
will next be econsidered in executive session by the entire
comuittee, but such session has not yet been schedyled,
Iw@,mmtmmmmmmmam

copy of the bill, and am therefore enclosing one herewith
for your information. |
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With all good wishes, I am
3mm1;ym

George B. Schwabe, M. C.
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RICHARD RUSSELL, M. D. 0@1 g M. A. CONNELL, M. D.

N ‘
PICHER HOSPITAL
PICHER, OKLAHOMA

March L1z, 1946

Honorable George Schwabe, vkiahoma Representative
House of Representatives
Washington, D. C,

Dear Sirs

I am writing you in regard to Senate Bill No. 191
which has already been passed by the Senate and
at present is in the Interstate and Foreign
Committees of the House of Representatives.

We as physicians are vitally interested in the
passage of this bill.

Very truly yours,
Norton R. thter, M,D
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